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Press Communiqué


The office of the Minister of Energy and Public Utilities, as well as the Administration, Human Resources and Finance Sections of the Ministry have been relocated from SICOM Tower, Ebène to Levels 6 and 8 of Air Mauritius Centre, Port Louis with effect from 24 July 2020.

All correspondence to the Ministry should, henceforth, be addressed as follows:

	Permanent Secretary 
	Level 6
	Air Mauritius Centre
	President John Kennedy Street
	Port Louis
	Telephone No.: PABX 210 3774-6
	Fax No.: 213 2543

The Procurement Section, the Technical Unit of the Ministry and the Energy Efficiency Management Office have also been relocated from SICOM Tower, Ebène to Atchia Building, Cnr Suffren and Eugene Laurent Streets, Port Louis.  They may be contacted on telephone no: 206 8070.

Date: 24 July, 2020					          Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities
Level 6, Air Mauritius Centre
President John Kennedy Street
Port Louis
